
Kevin Prine, MPA, RES, AAS 
IAAO announces Board of Directors
Election Results

Dear Members of VAAO, 

November 17, 2023

The IAAO has concluded its election process and I am very humbled to have
received the majority votes as the candidate to represent IAAO-Region 3.   

I can not thank everyone enough in Virginia for your support, sharing of social
media posts, email blasts, phone calls, and networking throughout this process.  I
am overwhelmed by all the opportunities and contacts since the election results
have been released and I can assure you that I will do my best to represent the
great Commonwealth to the best of my ability!

I hope to bring the same energy, passion, and motivation to the IAAO that I was
able to deliver during my Presidency with the VAAO.  The progress on this has
been amazing and hopefully will continue to thrive.

I noted in the past that Virginia has historically been well represented at the IAAO
Board of Directors with many distinguished past Board members and even a few
IAAO Past Presidents.

It is my hope that I can continue that momentum and represent Virginia to the
highest potential.  Thank you so much for all the friendships, support, and votes
during this time.  I sincerely appreciate it.  Please reach out if I can do anything for
you!

Sincerely,

Kevin Prine, MPA, RES, AAS
VAAO Immediate Past-President
P 757-514-7498
www.kevinprine4iaao.com
kevin@kevinprine4iaao.com 

http://www.kevinprine4iaao.com/
mailto:kevin@kevinprine4iaao.com

